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No Response Required

Ref: Letter dated 3/28/79
from A. E. Kintigh to
R. S. Boyd

Mr. Roger S. Boyd, Director
Division of Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulations
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: New Haven 1 and 2
Acceptance Review Question 371.1
Docket No. STN50-596 and STN50-597

Dear Mr. Boyd:

In response to Acceptance Review Question 371.1, we
sent you full-size copies of PSAR Figures 2.4-12 and 2.4-14
per the referenced letter. Since transmitting those figuras
we have identified discrepancies in Figure 2.4-12 created
during the over printing process. Upon discovery of these
errors, your staff was notified by phone in order to pr; vent
review of this figure until corrected copies could be
provided. Therefore, we submit the enclosed maps consisting
of three (3) copies of corrected full-size PSAR Figure 2.4-
12.

Ver truly yours,
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A. E. KintigW
Vice President-Generation
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